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December 16, 2016 DEPT. COMM. NO. I 'I 8 
The Honorable Ronald D. Kouchi, President 

and Members of the Senate 
State Capitol, Room 409 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

The Honorable Joseph M. Souki, Speaker 
and Members of the House of 
Representatives 

State Capitol, Room 431 
Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

Dear President Kouchi, Speaker Souki, and Members of the Legislature: 

For your information and consideration, I am transmitting a copy of the report on the 
Executive Office on Early Learning Public Pre-Kindergarten Program pursuant to HB 
0820, CD1 (2015). In accordance with Section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, I am also 
informing you that the report may be viewed electronically at: 
http://www.hawaiipublicschools.orgNisionForSuccess/SchoolDataAndReports/StateRepor 
t.5/Pages/Legislative-reports.aspx 

Very truly yours, 

o(~~ 
Lauren Moriguchi 
Executive Director 

LKM: 
Enclosures 

c: Legislative Reference Bureau 
Executive Office on Early Learning 

AN AFFIRMATIVE ACTION AND EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 
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